
Counselor's Corner
Miss Martin, Oro Grande Classical Academy

August 3 - First Day of
School

Your child's teacher will
make initial contact
with you the week of
July 27 - 31.

     Distance Learning

The best way to contact
me is via email:
Susan.Martin@lhusd.org

I am at Oro Grande
Classical Academy on
Tuesdays and
Wednesdays. My office
phone number is 505-
3616.

Upcoming
Events

Reminders

Welcome Back! 

It's been a summer full
of changes and
challenges for most
families. I hope you
found some time to
relax during the break.
Although the start looks
different, it's my hope
that all students have a
successful experience
this 2020-2021 school
year. 


